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Circular No: AHS/015/Rohini/16/08/2024 

Dear Students and Parents, 

 

At school, we are committed to providing a safe and nurturing environment for all our 

students. Bullying in any form—physical, verbal, emotional, or cyber—has no place in our 

school. We believe in fostering a culture of kindness, respect, and inclusion. 

 

What is Bullying? 

 

Bullying is defined as repeated aggressive behavior that involves an imbalance of power or 

strength. It can take many forms, including: 

 

- Physical Bullying: Hitting, kicking, or any form of physical harm. 

- Verbal Bullying: Name-calling, teasing, or using derogatory language. 

- Emotional Bullying: Spreading rumors, excluding someone from a group, or causing 

embarrassment. 

- Cyberbullying: Using electronic means like social media, texts, or emails to harm or harass 

someone. 

 

 Our Policy: 

 

1. Zero Tolerance: Any form of bullying will not be tolerated. Immediate and appropriate 

action will be taken against anyone found involved in bullying. 

    

2. Reporting Mechanism: We encourage students to report any incidents of bullying to a 

teacher, counselor, or any trusted adult. Reports can be made anonymously if needed. 

 

3. Support for Victims: Students who experience bullying will receive support from school 

counselors and staff to ensure their safety and well-being. 

 

4. Disciplinary Actions: Depending on the severity of the incident, disciplinary actions may 

include counseling, parental involvement, suspension for 7 days, or other appropriate 

measurements. 

 

Together We Can Make a Difference. 

 

We believe that by working together, we can create a school environment where every 

student feels safe, valued, and respected. We ask all students and parents to stand up against 

bullying and to support each other in creating a positive school community. 

   

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Regards  

Head of the School  

AHS 
 


